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Subject: Thank you! “Fostering Academic Integrity” at Northwestern Health Sciences U 

 

Hi Tom, 

 

Personally, I was very pleased with your presentation on “Fostering Academic Integrity across 

Campus,” and the conversations it stimulated. Several colleagues have given me informal 

positive feedback. Thanks also for the FERPA information.  

 

It was great working with you; I was impressed right away with your effort to customize the 

event and tie in our specific case. 

 

As you as a faculty developer probably have experienced yourself with outside facilitators, some 

workshops can be quite disappointing, but yours was definitely worth the money! :-) 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Verena 

 

Verena Van Fleet, Ph.D. 
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